

Tina Hubert <tinahubert@smrld.org>

Library's Response to Covid19

Tina Hubert <director@smrld.org> To: staff <staff@smrld.org>, Board <board@smrld.org> Mon, Mar 16, 2020 at 9:32 AM

The Library will be closing to the public, effective tomorrow until further notice. Managers are meeting this morning to determine what work will still need to take place while the library is closed and making assignments for that work. As is our practice, all staff will be paid regular hours. Please know that we have your and our community's health and wellness as our prime concern. I will send out more information later today. The public will also be notified later today.

Thank you for your care and concern, Tina



Serving the communities of Granite City, Mitchell, and Pontoon Beach, Illinois 2001 Delmar Avenue Granite City, IL 62040 (618) 452-6238 Ext. 781

